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'March 26th, 1924,

Dr. A. W. Thornton,
Dean, Faculty of Dentistry, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Thornton:-

«... , 1 should have acknowledgedbefore this your letter of the 18th, but I have
deti f°f a f6W days aZld have had a greatdeal to do since my return.

what are ^9 arrangements regarding expenses.

X am returning Dr. Bruce'sletter.

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal.
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